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BY EMAIL ONLY  
 
Deputy Louise O'Reilly 
Dáil Éireann 
Leinster House 
Kildare Street  
Dublin 2 
 
20/07/2021 
 

PQ 23022-21 – Deputy Louise O'Reilly:  To ask the Minister for Health when persons in cohort 7 will 
receive their Covid-19 vaccine; and if he will make a statement on the matter. 
 
  
Dear Deputy O'Reilly, 
 
Thank you for your representation.  Sincere apologies for the delay in responding to this 
representation, which is due to the cyber-attack on the HSE. 
 
I do hope that this person has since received their vaccine either as part of Cohort 7, or as based on 
the roll-out of the vaccine programme by age category. 
 
I hope this provides you with assistance. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
_______________ 
Sharon Hayden 
General Manager 
Office of the CCO 
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